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Mr. Robert S. Brodsky
Assistant Director for

Reactor Safety r, Computation
Division of Naval Reactors
U.S. Department of Energy
Washington D.C. 20585

Dear Bob:
,
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Because of Three Mile Island, i t has taken me f ar too
long to thank Captain Batzler, Commander Melnicke and
Commander Hernon for their efforts in arranging and
conducting our visits aboard the FLYING FISH and the
NIMITZ. Even rore to the point, I want to thank you
personally for making it all possible.

O
Sincerely,

i

.

Joseph M. Hendrie
Chairman

cc- ADM H. G. Rickover
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